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The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has prepared a Final Environmental Impact Report 
(FEIR) under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) for consideration of Sacramento Natural 
Gas Storage, LLC's, application to construct and operate the Sacramento Natural Gas Storage Project 
(Proposed Project).  
 
The Proposed Project consists of the construction and operation of a natural gas storage field. The 
Proposed Project includes the underground natural gas storage reservoir, a wellhead site, a compressor 
station, a buried 16-inch interconnection pipeline between the wellhead and compressor site, and a buried 
16-inch interconnection pipeline between the compressor site and Sacramento Municipal Utilities District 
(SMUD) Line 700.  
 
The natural gas field is centered at the corner of Power Inn Road and Wagon Trail Way in the City of 
Sacramento. About three-fourths of the field is in the City of Sacramento, and one-quarter is in 
Sacramento County. The wellhead site, compressor station, and associated interconnecting pipelines 
would be situated within the City of Sacramento. The wellhead site would be located at the northeast 
corner of the intersection of Junipero Street and Power Inn Road. The compressor station would be 
located north of the wellhead site on the historic Sacramento Army Depot that is Depot Park.  
 

Copies of the FEIR are available for review at the City of Sacramento Public Library, 828 I Street, 

Sacramento, California 95814; Southgate Public Library, 6132 66th Avenue, Sacramento, California 95823; 

and Colonial Heights Library, 4799 Stockton Boulevard, Sacramento, California 95820. Copies of the FEIR 

are also available on CD. The CPUC also has a limited number of hard copies of the complete FEIR 

available to the public upon request.  

Additional information and the electronic version of the FEIR are available at the project website: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/environment/info/dudek/sngs/SNGS_Home.htm. This site will be used to post all 
public documents during the environmental review process and to announce upcoming public meetings. 
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